
  

                                                                                                 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                 

                                                                                                                               Head Teacher:  Mrs J Sutton 

 

Head Teacher – Mrs P Maxwell  

Deputy Head Teacher – Miss S Carlisle 

www.newportprimary.org.uk                                                                 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

                                                                            

Newport Primary School 

St. Paul’s Road 

Middlesbrough 

TS1 5NQ 

Telephone 01642 861911 

Fax 01642 861933 

3rd October 2022 

Spooky Disco 
        

 

Date: Wednesday 19th October 2022 

Year Group: Reception 

Cost: £1 (this includes a drink and crisps) 

 

 
 

On Wednesday 19th October 2022, all children in reception are allowed to come 

to school dressed in their Halloween costumes.  Their spooky disco will run 

during school hours, so drop off and collection time will be just as normal.  
 

All reception children will have their disco in the main school hall.  
 

Halloween and glitter tattoo transfers will also be available for all children on 

the day of the disco at a cost of 50p.  If you would like your child to have one, 

you must complete the form and return it back to school before Wednesday 12th 

October 2022.  
 

Mrs Daley and Mrs Fannan will also be selling Halloween snap bands in the 

nurture room from, Monday 17th October 2022. These will cost 50p and all 

children can purchase them in school. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact school on the above number. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs P Maxwell  

Head Teacher 

http://www.newportprimary.org.uk/

